
(as of March 14, 2022)

• Masks are no longer required for employees,
    drivers & passengers at inspection stations.

 • Customers will be asked to exit the vehicle
         and proceed to a walkway or waiting area.

    • Social distancing requirements remain in place.

     • Inspectors are continuing to perform touch point
       disinfecting and are required to wear gloves.

 • Hand sanitizer will continue to be available.


